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Building a Brighter Future 
 In the past few months, our teams in Senegal have been working dili-
gently on several phases of our projects in the Keur Soce area. Much of this work 
has been focused on the three new market gardens we are establishing this year.  
 As with our other gardens, they will each be managed by a women’s 
cooperative with established leadership structures, along with the assistance of 
our garden technicians, on a daily basis. Utilizing local labor and contractors, lo-
cally-available materials, and using appropriate technology, these systems will be 
up and running by August of this year and the women will be able to start pro-
duction immediately.  

 Throughout the process, our team meets with the women as well as local 
leadership to keep everyone on the same page. We are excited by the response we 
have already seen in these communities and their participation in the process. As 
with our other gardens, approximately 75 women will work the land on a daily basis, 
providing vital nutrition and much needed income for themselves and their families. 
 We are also expanding our school-building program and construction is 
underway at Lamarame Primary School, where we are building four new classrooms 
for a severely underserved school. We have partnered with the community and an 
active school administration to give this school enough classrooms to comfortably 
accommodate all the students.  

 We anticipate an increase in enrollment next year as local parents see 
the school as a more viable option than the previous set up. We will also do a 
book distribution, latrine construction, and other improvements  
 Finally, just a few weeks ago, we received word that the Sama Tou-
couleur Health Post is complete and ready for use! This facility and its small staff 
has the power to transform the future of this community. We are continuing to 
work with this health post, as well as others we have built in the past, to provide 
basic necessities and healthcare equipment, or assist them to find them on their 
own through the department of health. We are working with the local and re-
gional health authorities to identify new locations for future health posts and 
more communities to partner with. 

Andando will be hosting our second annual fundraising celebration and we would love for you to come! Mark 
your calendars for Thursday, October 27, 2016 at Willamette Heritage Center in Salem, Oregon. There will 

be great food, wine, music, an auction, and other special events.  Please join us to hear more about what we have          
accomplished together, and where we’re headed in the future. More details to follow as the date approaches.  

Contact us at: Andando PO Box 542 Jefferson, OR 97352    Email: info@andando.org               Or on the web: www.andando.org 

Save the Date: 
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“We Manage Together, We Act Together” - Poultry Project Success! 
  
 In the past several months, we have worked with the women 
of the market gardens to establish a poultry-raising project where the 
women’s groups raise chickens to sell locally. With minor capital in-
vestment on our part, the women have really taken hold of this pro-
gram and have excelled. There have now been several rounds of chick-
ens as they use the profits of the sales to reinvest and start the cycle 
over. They are able to bring in additional income, have greater access 
to good sources of protein, and are learning important new skills. We 
recently sat down with some of the women; here’s what group leader 
Fatou Sarr had to say: 

  
 “We have been easily able to sell the chickens without difficul-
ty, so the fear of a customer is dismissed. With just a bit of effort, we 
have invaluable results with this poultry project. I know that each of us 
likes this project, so we will do everything to make it sustainable. We 
talk about the future of our economic situation with peace of mind 
because we are now sure that we are no longer unemployed as before 
the arrival of Andando. Peace and hope are the feelings that drive our 
vision of the future because of programs like the poultry project and 
also with the gardens.  
 “Each one of us know more than ever that we are economic 
agents. We are capable as women to contribute effectively to the im-

provement of our respective households’ income. We are better viewed as a contributor to the family expenditure. For 
example, some of our family members have bought our chickens to cook at home. So, this gesture immediately shows 
the interest of all the members of the family in this project.  
 “We are more and more important in the eyes of other mem-
bers of the household and in the eyes of the community.  
 “In addition to the gardens where we have been working the 
last few years, Andando has added the poultry project. For us, we like 
to see it as a kind of reward for our commitment and our patience. 
Because of this, the community has learned some lessons about devel-
opment and working hard, and to have confidence in themselves and 
the union's efforts. We manage together, we act together, and it is 
important for the future of the community. With good management, 
we believe that the project will keep expanding.” 

 These programs are making a real impact in Senegal and we are excited about the direction we are headed to-

gether. But to do even more, we need your help! Please consider making a donation to Andando today. We rely on the 

generosity of our supporters to keep these vital initiatives going. Andando is a certified 501(c)(3) organization which 

means every dollar you give to The Andando Foundation is completely tax-deductible!  

To partner with us in walking together with the people of Senegal, go to www.andando.org/donate.  

Thank you! 
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